

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM

SUBMITTED BY: Gia Scruggs, Finance Director

PRESENTER: Gia Scruggs, Finance Director

PURPOSE: Staff reviewed the policy since the last revision back in February 2022. After the Financial Oversight Committee was presented with the Purchasing card policy at the August 17, 2022, there was a discussion regarding possible revisions to the purchasing card policy. The revisions were also discussed at the Special Called meeting held on September 14, 2022.

FACTS: The Finance director is presenting proposed changes to the Purchasing Card Policy for the second read of the ordinance.

OPTIONS: Discussion only Click or tap here to enter text.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Discussion only Click or tap here to enter text.

ATTACHMENTS:

- (1) Attachment 1 Draft Purchasing Card Policy Revisions
- (2) Attachment 2 Purchasing Card Revision Chart



CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM

- (3) Attachment 3 Ordinance
- (4) Attachment 4 Click or tap here to enter text.
- (5) Attachment 5 Click or tap here to enter text.